
 

“THE” NEWS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Archie Griffin Award Timeline 
 Applications Due: Tuesday April 3rd by 3:00 
 Finalists Interviews: Tuesday April 17th 
 Awards Assembly: Tuesday May 1st 

April 13th- 8th Grade Social 6-8pm 

April 27th- Civil War Day 

 

Road Construction Update 
As the City of Hilliard embarks on road construction near several of our 
schools along Scioto Darby and Leppert Roads, we want to share as much 
information as we can.  Right now, you can access project information on 
the City’s web page or by accessing our web page. There are interactive 
maps and an option for email alerts.  We want to keep our students and 
families safe throughout this construction season. 
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8th Grade End of the Year Event 
The Hilliard Pool can longer accommodate the Middle Schools having their 
end of the year celebration with them.  Unfortunately, that means we need 
to cancel the 8th grade pool party.  We have been looking for alternative 
options for our students and will have two GREAT choices for our 
students.  The first option is to go to TEN PIN Alley.  They have graciously 
offered Bowling, Laser Tag, Gaming, and 2 pieces of Pizza for 20$ per 
student.  We will also be offering a fun and FREE option for students.  We 
will have Music, Games, and other activities behind the school at the same 
time.  We apologize for the loss of a great tradition here at THE Heritage, 
but the choice to cancel was not ours.  Permission slips are available at 
lunch.  Thank you for your understanding. 

Washington D.C. Trip 
Washington, DC: Current 7th Graders who want to go to DC in October 
should get signed-up soon! Registration information is available through the 
HMS Website or you can find it directly through the following 
link: hmswashingtondc.weebly.com. The first payment is due April 10th in 
the amount of $325. 

HONORS RECOGNITION 
Monday May 7 - 7th graders will be recognized at 6:00 pm and 8th 
graders will be recognized at 7:30pm. 

Athletic News 
Spring Sports are up and running.  Please visit our Athletic Website for 
coaches contacts and specific sports information. 

Boys and Girls Lax has started.  Please contact coaches if interested in 
playing. 

Baseball and Softball Tryouts start February 26th. 

Boys and Girls Track along with Boys Tennis and Volleyball Start March 
5th. 

http://www.hilliardschools.org/hms/athletics/ 
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Media Center Info 
Battle of the Books:   With a little over three weeks left before our 
competition, we are down to our last book.  The students are finding it 
harder to answer questions since they now have 15 titles from which to 
choose.  Overall, our two teams are very competitive and will no doubt 
make a run for the top prize.  Bravo to all our members: eighth graders 
Allison Palovchik, Hannah DePue, Caleb Mann, Shane Tipton, Andrew 
Bowlby, Max Hollenbaugh, Rhea Supekor, Lexie Miller and seventh 
graders Evan Vulic, Ellie Opalek and Molly Nixon. 

PTO NEWS: 
Just a reminder now that the spring sport season has started we still have 
spirit wear available for sale.  If you are interested please contact 
Julie  Spencer at jspence71@columbus.rr.com.  Also, there will be a sign 
upcoming for items to be donated for staff appreciation week.  Please 
watch for that in the next couple weeks. 

Thanks,   
Julie Spencer 
Jspence71@columbus.rr.com 

CIVIL WAR DAY 
Civil War Day 2018, Friday, April 27.  Annual, epic outdoor demonstrations 
of professionally trained & expert reenactors of the civil war era.  Email Mr. 
Dameron for questions.  Please email Mr. Dameron for information. 

Watch the Heritage News 
The students and teachers at THE Heritage have created a music video 
entitled “Imagine a Time” 

Watch this video on Vimeo: https://vimeo.com/246448110. Don’t have the 
Vimeo app? Get it from the App Store: http://bit.ly/vimeo_ios 

Did you know you can watch the Heritage announcements each and every 
day?  Just click the. "Watch Announcements" tab on the webpage.  HBN 
News is on the World Wide Web.   
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Band Information 
SUMMER MUSIC CAMP - Capital's Winds and Percussion Camp will be 
held June 4-8 and is open for musicians entering grades 7-9 next school 
year. 

The Winds and Percussion Camp is a comprehensive day camp for 
woodwind, brass and percussion students designed to assist in the 
improvement of performance skills that relate directly to the positive 
experiences of playing in a large ensemble. 

Families will be able to register and pay on-line. The application process 
will open on Thursday, March 1. Follow this 
link: http://www.capital.edu/winds-percussion-camp/ 

Winds Percussion Camp | Capital University 

www.capital.edu 

It’s time to start making plans for the summer, and Capital 
University’s Conservatory of Music is pleased to announce the 
dates for its popular Winds and ... 

If this sounds like something that would interest your child, I would 
recommend that you register your child sooner rather than later. There are 
capacity requirements with each instrument and once the number has been 
reached the ability to register is closed (although you can contact Capital 
and be put on a waiting list). 

The camp fee of $250 includes instruction, lunch and a camp T-shirt. 
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TODAY’S HEADLINES: 

 FUTUREREADY COLUMBUS HIRES HILLIARD ADMINISTRATOR 
 SUMMER SCHOOL 
 FUSE CODE CAMP 
 IMPORTANT DATES 

FutureReady Columbus Hires Hilliard Administrator 
We would like to congratulate Jane Leach for being named the new 
Executive Director of FutureReady.  You can read more on her plan to 
develop and carry out the Columbus community’s vision for a 
comprehensive birth to five early learning and wellness strategy on our web 
page. 

Summer School 
If your student is looking to take classes over the summer now is the time 
to register.  You can find all the details on our web page. 

Fuse Code Camp 
Hilliard students have the opportunity to learn about code and technology 
from professionals at Cardinal Health.  This a beginner class, with no 
experience necessary.  These projects are meant for anyone, but you need 
to sign up now. 

IMPORTANT DATES  
Board of Education Meeting – April 11, 6:30pm at Weaver Middle School 

11th Grade College Application Process - April 16, 7:00pm at Davidson HS 
(District) 

11th Grade College Application Process - April 17, 7:00pm at Bradley HS 
(District) 

Current 10th Graders College Planning - April 18, 7:00pm at Davidson HS 
(District) 

Columbus National College Fair - April 21, 1:00pm-4:00pm at Davidson HS 
(District) 

Board of Education Work Session – April 23, 6:30pm at Central Office 

No School – May 8, Staff Professional Development Day 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lzkRB10OYYeMHq3eud_Ubg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcslA7P4QnAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvTlRVdGZHaHJnWUJDZjU0aTlmbUttQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmNwN1dxUDBSa2FIUjBjRG92TDNkM2R5NW9hV3hzYVdGeVpITmphRzl2YkhNdWIzSm5MMloxZEhWeVpYSmxZV1I1TFdOdmJIVnRZblZ6TFc1aGJXVnpMV2hwYkd4cFlYSmtMV0ZrYldsdWFYTjBjbUYwYjNJdFpYaGxZM1YwYVhabExXUnBjbVZqZEc5eUwxY0hjMk5vYjI5c2JWZ0VBQUFBQVVJS0FBSXFnc1phUENkclJWSWFUV0YwZEdobGQxOVVjbTl0WW1sMFlYTkFhR0p2WlM1dmNtY35XB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAAFCCgACuxzRWjwniQ5SGGplbm5pZmVyX2ZlZW5leUBoYm9lLm9yZw~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/nFZKc8_qB3LJ3nV2bh96iA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcslA7P0TfaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS8yQXotbjluX0dTbml2WUR3VGFReHBnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSY3A3V3FQMFF2YUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1b2FXeHNhV0Z5WkhOamFHOXZiSE11YjNKbkwzTjFiVzFsY2kxelkyaHZiMnd0TWk5WEIzTmphRzl2YkcxWUJBQUFBQUZDQ2dBQ0tvTEdXanduYTBWU0drMWhkSFJvWlhkZlZISnZiV0pwZEdGelFHaGliMlV1YjNKblcHc2Nob29sbVgEAAAAAUIKAAK7HNFaPCeJDlIYamVubmlmZXJfZmVlbmV5QGhib2Uub3Jn
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cPXYGDUZyvPz0kf0KOiaIQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcslA7P0THaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9ydmp0VGN0NkZtNkpON2hsazM4c2Vnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSY3A3V3FQMFFkYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdVpuVnpaV052WkdWallXMXdMbU52YlM5WEIzTmphRzl2YkcxWUJBQUFBQUZDQ2dBQ0tvTEdXanduYTBWU0drMWhkSFJvWlhkZlZISnZiV0pwZEdGelFHaGliMlV1YjNKblcHc2Nob29sbVgEAAAAAUIKAAK7HNFaPCeJDlIYamVubmlmZXJfZmVlbmV5QGhib2Uub3Jn

